
December 12, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Max Holland 

221 Constitution Avenue NE 

Apartment 23 

Washington, DC 20002  

 

Dear Max: 

 

I enjoyed seeing you in October and am anxiously awaiting your book.  I enjoy your articles very 

much and know that your publication will be excellent.  The Cold War’s influence on America was 

enormous.  As you quite correctly point out, the influence arguably was even greater than previously 

thought. 

 

I hope that the Board’s decisions have resulted in disclosures that are helpful to your research.  We 

are doing our best to review the records as quickly as possible.  Thanks for your comments and I 

look forward to the book. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 


